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The Love of Jesus Filling Every Heart 
 

August 10, 2025                  
 

“But Daniel resolved not to defile himself with the royal food 
and wine, and he asked the chief official for permission not 
to defile himself this way.”                            Daniel 1:8 
                                                                                                                           
                                                                               
Welcome and Announcements  
 
Prelude                                                                   
 
Opening Prayer 
 
*Hymn #55                                               “My Wonderful Lord” 
 
Sharing Our Joys and Concerns 
 
Pastoral Prayer 
 
Hymn #671                      “In Christ There Is No East or West” 
 
Scripture Reading       Daniel 3:1-7     Pew Bible Pages 857-858 
                                                                         
 Message                                       “Staying Is the New Going” 
                          

 
 
 
*Closing Hymn #489                                         “Into My Heart” 
 
*Benediction 
 
Postlude 
 

********* 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 

Thanks to Glenn Compton for bringing the morning message 
this morning. 
 
All ladies are invited to lunch at Udder Choice on Tuesday, 
August 12 at noon.  There will be a guest speaker. Please sign 
up in the rear of the sanctuary if you plan to attend. 
 
Our church picnic will be held on Saturday, August 16, from 
4:00 – 7:00 PM at Brubaker Park.  We will be in Beaver Lodge.  
Our menu will be pulled pork and rolls.  Please bring a side and 
a dessert to share.  We will provide plates, place settings and 
drinks.  Benches and picnic tables are there for our use, but bring 
lawn chairs if desired.  Come out for a fun afternoon!   Directions 
can be found in the rear of the sanctuary and in the Sower. 
 
Please note that a special Congregational Forum has been 
scheduled for Sunday, August 24, immediately following the 
morning worship service.  The by-laws have been updated in the 
past few months.  This purpose of this forum will be to  approve 
the updated by-laws.  The revised document was sent via email 
this past week.  We are asking you to review it and be prepared 
for the forum on August 24.  If you need a hard copy please 
contact Rachel Kreamer.   
 
 
 
 


